
Submitter: Pamela Fitzpatrick 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB681 

I strongly support SB 681, The Pause Act. This bill limits investment in the fossil fuel 

industry for a mere 5 years. Public money would be better invested in funds that 

produce less planetary destruction, such as solar, wind and thermal energy projects. 

These projects would also increase local employment. 

 

Please vote SB 681 out of committee. 

 

Thank you, Pamela Fitzpatrick, Eugene 


